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Our family and community are opposed to West Connex. We want sustainable public transport 
solutions which protect our health. Sydney is an international city which should have the foresight 

and hindsight to reinstate public transport systems to the Inner West. London has continued to 
add underground and light rail systems for the benefit and quality of life of its residents. Why 

should the urban residents of Sydney have to put up with more roads, pollution and congestion? 
Why can't we have politicians with vision? The plan for unventilated exhaust stacks is a criminal 

disgrace. Bring back light rail to the Inner West, improve bike lanes, repair and use Glebe Island 
Bridge as an alternative route for cyclists and pedestrians. Put people before profit! 


